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August 14, 2023 
  
To:      All Pastors 
From:  Bro. Mark 
Re:      Wild Game Feed 2023 
  
Dear Pastor: 
  
     Frisco Association’s Annual Wild Game Feed will be held September 16, 2023 at Oak 
Grove Baptist Church east of Hugo.  We will begin feeding at 6 p.m.  Speaker for this year’s 
event will be Pastor Kyle Cummings, Oak Grove Baptist Church, Hugo. 
  
  
     Our goal is to bring men together in a worship setting where the Gospel is presented in a 
clear manner.  Therefore, we are asking that churches encourage their men to invite men 
who are not followers of Jesus.  Again, this year we will promote this event in the local 
newspapers, inviting the public and hoping to get many nonbelievers to come.  
  
     Door prizes are a big part of having a large crowd.  We are asking that each able church 
please donate a door prize.  Please bring your door prizes to the association office as soon as 
possible. 
  
     We ask that each church provide ten pounds of cooked meat of your choice.  The meat 
should be brought to the church in a disposable container no later than 5:30 p.m.  Please bring 
all food to the Oak Grove Life Center on the east side of the sanctuary.  Frisco Association also 
provides and cooks all the vegetables, bread, additional meat, drinks, condiments, and desserts.  
We want to have plenty of food for our guests and we don’t want them to feel obligated to bring 
anything.   
  
     There is much to be done and many people must be involved.  Things such as registration, 
traffic control, setting up tables, serving, taking down tables and cleanup are some of the areas 
where we will be seeking help.  Luther Roden, Brotherhood Director, is responsible for this and 
will be contacting you in the near future. We still believe that reaching men is the key to 
reaching the family and growing the Kingdom.  Your help is essential for this event to be 
successful.  Please respond positively when you are asked to lend a helping hand.  
  
Please be intentional about this ministry and encourage your men to participate and bring their 
lost friends.  This is a great opportunity for fellowship and worship.   
   
In His service, 
  
 
 
 
Dr. Mark A. Boyd 
Director of Missions 
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